

Prime Minister

c/o Bruce Kilmister

Body Positive New Zealand

Bruce@bodypositive.org.nz

Message for 2014 AIDS Candlelight Memorial

Best wishes for the 2014 International AIDS Candlelight Memorial.

Tonight's memorial is about paying tribute to and commemorating those who have tragically died of AIDS and HIV.

AIDS and HIV has a significant impact on many New Zealand communities. Let me take this opportunity to acknowledge those of you at tonight's memorial who are living with AIDS, or know someone close to you who is.

I would also like to acknowledge and thank all of you who help and support New Zealanders who are affected by AIDS. Organisations such as the AIDS Foundation, Body Positive, and Positive Women work tirelessly to support these brave New Zealanders.

My thoughts are with you this evening.

Best wishes,

Rt Hon John Key PRIME MINISTER